DEPARTMENT OF INTERNAL MEDICINE
USAF '‘SCHOOL OF AVIATION MEDICINE
Randolph Field, Texas

12 October 1954

Dr., Alberto Hurtado
Apartado 1116
Iima, Peru

Dear Dr, Hurtado:

As I told you while we were in Lima, we are in the process of pre-
paring a paper on capillary studies in acclimatized pupnies. I am sure
that you are aware that there is very little in the literature on this
subject especially the number and area of capillaries related to tissue
area, I wondered if you might have any information on other work which
is published on this subject.or any bibliography. We would greatly ap=-
preciate it if you could let us know af any such articles,

Best regards to you and everyone in the laboratory.
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